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Hello   I understand there is a meeting on Tuesday about what Losani 
is going to do with the Glen Echo School property. 
I live at  and am against an apartment building or two being put in 
the middle of a subdivision. 
There are many concerns since it is an older area, the Hydro has had 
problems on Glen Echo drive already because of age.   Also the sewers 
and water suppy will be utilized more and can it really take the 
strain of 245 families.   Also the parking is a major problem for the 
schools now and the traffic has greatly increased on Rainbow and Glen Echo over the 
years. 
I am not opposed to new development, but I am to apartments or 4 
storey townhouses.   The only thing I would support is 2 storey 
townhouses provided you can assure us our services would not be disrupted by them.  
Hydro, water or sewers. 
 
Ann Robertson 
 




